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A meeting between representatives of the Federal Geodetic Administration and Municipality Tomislavgrad
was held in Municipality’s premises on 15 February 2023. At the meeting participated Mr. Zeljko
Obradovié, Director, Mr. Sead HadZi¢, Assistant Director and Mr. Ivan Bunti¢, Mayor with his associates.
Topic of the meeting was analysis of current activities of the land administration sector in Municipality
Tomislavgrad.

The harmonization between cadastral and land registry data was finalized for 16 cadastral municipalities
and cadastral office is equipped with necessary equipment. The public exhibition of data regarding survey
and cadastral classification of land is realized in 3 cadastral municipalities ( Kopcevina, Lipa II and Seliste)



and public exhibition for three more cadastral municipalities ( Grabovica, Korita and Prisoje) has been
planned. The address register is in its final phase, and the marking is expected to be completed by July this
year. At the meeting also discussed on Ultility cadastre for urban part, as well as Land consolidation project
of Duvanjsko polje which requires a special analysis of cadastral and land registry documentation, as well
as the readiness of the land owners and municipality representatives for the project preparation and
implementation.

This meeting served as a continuation of the previous successful cooperation and discussions between the
Federal Geodetic Administration and representatives of the municipality Tomislavgrad.
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